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SCHOOL OFFICE CONTACT DETAILS   

TEL: 020 8394 3532  

EMAIL: Office1@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk  

 

ATTACHED: MUSIC ASSEMBLIES & SURREY YOUTH GAMES FLYER 

 

SCHOOL LETTERS SENT HOME BY PARENTMAIL /IN BOOKBAGS 

 Reminder Red House Mufti  Year 6 Junior Citizen Trip 
 

KEY DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 
 Tuesday, January 29th 9:00am -Year 6 Music assembly 

 Thursday January 31st at 1.30pm – Tea Party and Q&A 
 

IMPORTANT - WHOLE SCHOOL 
Q&A WITH HEAD, DEPUTY HEAD AND GOVERNORS - Thursday 31st January 2019 at 1.30pm 

We are holding an afternoon tea session, where you can come and ask us questions about the school on: Thursday 

31st January 2019 at 1.30pm. We will then take you on a learning walk round the school so that you can see the 

school in action. If you are interested in attending this meeting, please email: office1@wallacefields-

jun.surrey.sch.uk 
 

YEAR 6 
MUSIC ASSEMBLY – TUESDAY JANUARY 29th 9-9.20am 
On Tuesday January 29th 9am-9.20am will be the first of the music assemblies and we look forward to seeing as 

many friends and family who wish to see their children perform. The following Year 6 musicians performing will be: 

Sophie B, Jack H, Bluebell W, Isabel L, Crimson Flare (Ray W, Ethan G, Dan S and Charlie C), Ethan G & Isla N. 

Children performing should be in the hall at 8.30am (please come through the school office) for a rehearsal. 

Other Year groups will be holding music assemblies later in February/March, please see the attached letter. If your 

child is interested in taking part then please complete the slip (see letter attached separately). 

 

YEAR 6 JUNIOR CITIZEN TRIP – MONDAY 4th MARCH 

As part of their work in personal, social and health education, year 6 will take part in a Junior Citizen Scheme on 

Monday 4th March at The Epsom Grandstand.  The letter from Mrs Clayton and Mr Hurd with details of the day 

was emailed earlier this week. Please also visit our on-line payment system to make your voluntary contribution. 

 

YEAR 4 
HOOKE COURT  

Final Instalment of £65 due by 1st February 2019. Thank you. 
 

YEAR 4 PTA CAKE SALE 

The date of the year 4 cake sale has changed and will now be held on Friday 8th February.  If you are able to help 

on the day please email wfjspta@gmail.com 
 

OTHER NEWS AND REMINDERS 
NETBALL AND FOOTBALL TEAM NEWS 

Fixtures are now available on website.   

https://www.wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk/sports/football-team  

https://www.wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk/sports/netball-team 

 

NO BOOTS PLEASE 

Boots are not permitted in school.  If the weather is bad then children can wear boots and change into their school 

shoes when they arrive at school.  For our uniform policy please go to our website: https://www.wallacefields-

jun.surrey.sch.uk/parents/uniform 
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TIMES TABLES  

All children are expected to learn their times tables and we would encourage parents to help their child practice at 

home. Time tables are assessed regularly in class and certificates are awarded in whole school assembly as the 

children reach different levels – the certificates are Bronze, Silver, Gold and Platinum. Year 4 will be formally 

tested on times tables from May 2020 – the Government are trialling the software with chosen schools this year, 

with the expectation that it will be rolled out nationally next year. There is more information about how we teach 

maths and useful links for parents to help at home on our website https://www.wallacefields-

jun.surrey.sch.uk/pupils/maths. If your child needs it, focus particularly on the multiplication web site and Top 

marks for excellent games to support their learning of their multiplication tables. Thank you for your ongoing 

support. Mrs Crabb, Maths Lead. 
 

CALENDAR 

If you have set up our school calendar to appear on your personal online calendar, you may need to refresh the link 

as we have being doing some maintenance on the calendar.  Apologies. 

 

PLEASE DON’T SEND URGENT EMAILS ON DOJO OR TEACHERS EMAIL 

If your message is urgent please call the School Office, as teachers are not able to look at emails during the school 

day.  Dojo should not be used to send messages to the class teacher.  Thank you 
 

YOUNG ENTHUSIASTIC STUDENTS NEEDED TO PROMOTE THE SURREY YOUTH GAMES 
Specsavers Surrey Youth Games are now looking for 4 young enthusiastic students per school to help us promote 
the Games in their school by becoming a Young Ambassador. The Scheme is open to students in school years 5-11 
and will close at midnight on Sunday 28 January.  See flyer attached separately  https://www.epsom-
ewell.gov.uk/syg 
 

PTA 
PTA VALENTINES DISCO – 14th FEBRUARY 5.30-6.45PM 

DJ Tony is back for the Spring disco.  £5 per child pay on the door and includes drink and snack.  
 

LOCAL COMMUNITY 
SPACES IN SELF DEFENCE CLASSES IN WFJS HALL 

DEFENCE LAB will be holding classes in Wallace Fields Junior School on Tuesday and Thursdays 18.00-21.00.  See 
posters below for more information. 
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